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5 Eton Villas 29/06/2017  13:12:052017/2221/P NOBJ Eton CAAC

Eton

Conservation Area Advisory Committee

Advice from Eton Conservation Area Advisory Committee: 14.06.2017

Re 23 Steele's Road: 2017/2221/P

We have no comments other than that this appears a rather convoluted application for a 

single storey extension.  Published guidance is quite clear that within conservation areas 

permitted development is restricted in order to safeguard the special character of the area.

The application does not raise any particular issues.  The balcony already exists and is well 

below the height of the existing side wall.

Yours sincerely,

Eton CAAC
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